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December Pantomime outing for K-4 

Dear Parents/ Caregivers, 

The students of Joanne Grace School Of Dance have invited us to attend their 

Alice in Wonderland matinee performance on Friday 7th December. We 

will see the talents of the students in all genres of dance throughout the show 

including classical ballet. Fortunately for us, this event is being held at the IPAC 

in Wollongong, which means we will be able to walk to and from the performance! 

Tickets are $10 per child! This is an opportunity for your child to enjoy this end 

of year excursion so if you would like your child to attend, please sign and return 

the attached permission note as soon as possible. Final numbers will be confirmed 

on Friday 30th November so all money MUST be in before then. 

We are looking forward to what is sure to be a fantastic experience, 

Regards,  

Mrs Nelson and WPS Staff 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

 

I hereby give my permission for my child _________________________ of class 

______________ to attend the Alice in Wonderland matinee performance on Friday 

7th December at the IPAC. I understand that transport to and from the venue will be 

by foot and have enclosed the $10 ticket cost. 

         Total amount enclosed $__________________ 

         I have paid online and my receipt number is: ________________________ 

 

Signed ____________________________                  Date __________________ 


